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The Association of Government Accountant’s Chicago Chapter is committed to ensuring that its members 
have high quality training opportunities available to them and also support community service events that 
benefit our members.  As the only NASBA accredited training organization in Chicago, we will continue to 
provide the required training to maintain your certifications.  Furthermore, we will also partner with both the 
local IIA and ACFE Chicago Chapters on events to bring a variety of training to our Chapter members.  

Registration is now open for the third annual “Fall into Training” event we are co-hosting with the Institute of 
Internal Auditor’s Chicago Chapter.  The event will take place on Friday September 13, 2019 at the Ralph H. 
Metcalfe Federal Building and will provide 6.5 NASBA certified CPEs.  

In addition, we will be announcing shortly, our future monthly luncheon events including both live speakers 
and webinars, so be sure to visit our website calendar at www.agachicago.org.

Finally, as we kick off our 2019-2020 program year, I want to thank all the members of the Chicago Executive 
Board for their incredible hard work in support of achieving PLATINIUM this year!  This is the 7th 
consecutive year the Chapter reached PLATINUM level!

So, please check our website for the upcoming training curriculums we will be sponsoring and hope to see you 

at the 2020 FIT event in September!

Thomas C. DiLisio – Past 

Chapter President 2018-2019
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July 21st-25th:  AGA National Conference – New Orleans, LA

Sept 13
th

:  Chicago AGA & IIA Chicago “Fall into Training” conference – Metcalfe 

Federal Building (registration details below)

Speaker Kevin 

McCarthy and 

attendees at the 

Chicago Chapter’s 

2019 PDT

Raul Nieto representing AGA – 

Chicago Chapter at IIA’s Annual 

Chicagoland Fraud Conference in 

Hoffman Estates on May 17, 2019 

Congratulations to Raul Nieto, who is retiring from the Department of Education -
Office of Inspector General after 40 plus years of Federal service.  In addition, 
Raul is a decorated Veteran who served his country with Honor and Distinction.  

Raul currently serves as the CGFM coordinator with the Chicago Chapter and has 
also previously served as Chapter President for several years.  Raul has been a 
volunteer CEC Board member for over 25 plus years.  We offer our sincerest 
thanks and praise to your many years of service in all the roles you have held over 
the years.  Congratulations on your retirement.  

Come celebrate Raul’s career on Wednesday, July 31st at the Italian Village 
restaurant at 11:45 am.  Please RSVP to Jolanta Biskup at jolanta.biskup@ed.gov 
by July 19

th
.

AGA Chicago Chapter members listening 

intently to this year’s PDT speakers
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